
  

Senior Recap 
The Senior Women are a perfect 6-0 this season with their 

next game in Lindsay on July 14. The Senior Men Is are 

2-3, while the Men’s IIs team is 1-4 on the season, with 3 

games remaining. The Men host a doubleheader at Mary 

Anne Sills on July 14. The Old Boys have a 3-1-1 record 

this season with their next match on August 25 in 

Peterborough.    

Junior Roundup 
The U17 girls lead the way with a perfect 4-0 season. Their 

next match is July 18 at MA Sills. The U15 girls are 2-2 

on the season with their next competition on July 14 at 

Fletcher’s Field. The U13 girls have attended 5 festivals 

already this season with their next one on July 15 in 

Lindsay. The U13 boys have paired up with Lindsay and 

have already played in 5 tournaments this season. They too 

head to Lindsay on July 15. The U15 boys have played 2 

competitive games this season and are looking to bounce 

back when they host Cobourg on July 14 at MA Sills. The 

U17 boys are 0-2 on the season and will host Cobourg on 

July 18 at MA Sills.  

  

OFSAA & Barbarian Cup 
Shout out to all volunteers for their efforts in organizing 

Boys’ AA OFSAA and the 56th Barbarian Cup. A big 

thank you to all sponsors for their support of these events!  

 

National & Provincial Rugby 
Good luck to Matt Mullins who will be competing at the 

World Cup of 7s beginning July 20 in San Francisco. 

Good luck to Cindy Nelles as she heads to Saskatoon to 

compete in the Canadian Rugby Championships with the 

Ontario Blues Senior Women’s team. She will be 

alongside former Bulldogs, Katie Svoboda, Sara 

Svoboda, and Tia Svoboda.  Also competing in 

Saskatoon, are Annabelle Clements and Maddy Wood 

who will be suiting up with Ontario Blues U20 Women’s 

Team. Congratulations to Hanna Fitzgerald and Addy 

Walker who were named to the U18 AAA Blues team and 

to Amy Dirks and Joleen Mason who were named to the 

U18 AA Blues squad. Good luck to Megan Dyer who was 

named to the U16 Blues team who will travel to Halifax in 

August. Congratulations to Callum O’Neil who was 

selected to the U16 Boys’ AAA team.  

Bulldogs Club Day 

Come out to Mary Anne Sills Park on Saturday, July 28 

for a fun-filled day. There will be 5 games of rugby, a 

BBQ, 50/50, and we will be selling merchandise. Funds 

raised from the BBQ and 50/50 will go directly toward 

our junior Ontario Blues players to help offset their 

competition costs. Games kick off at 10:00 am with the 

U15 boys, followed by the U17 girls at 11:00 am, the 

senior women in their first playoff match at noon, and 

two men’s games at 1:30 pm and 3:00 pm.  

 SAVE THE DATE 

July 20 - 22 July 28 Early November 

Catch the 

World Cup of 

Sevens on 

CBC 

Club Day at 

Mary Anne Sills 

 

Junior Dinner 

& Awards 

Night 
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